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I oppose this bill! This bill goes against every Oregon US citizens 2A rights! We 

should not be told how many bullets our firearms we may carry at any time or have to 

get a permit to buy a firearm! If people think this will help with gun violence, than they 

are ignorant and punishing the US citizens that follow the law. I pray this does not go 

through and is struck down again!  


